
Proactive investments in system 
maintenance and new infrastructure  
are designed to ensure the safety and 
reliability of your water system.
The rates adopted for 2025-2027 will provide customers with long-term value by investing more than 
$6 million in proactive capital investments and maintenance of local water infrastructure essential to the 
delivery and treatment of reliable, quality water.  

Our proactive investments to replace and protect your water infrastructure system:

Ensures the safety and dependability of the local water system.

Protects the environment by reducing the company’s carbon footprint and its energy demands.

Upholds the fundamental right of every Californian to access safe, clean and affordable water. 

Capital Improvements, 2024-2026

$0.7+ $2+ $3+
Million Million Million

20262024

Investments in the Bay Point Service 
Area include but are not limited to, a new 
well essential to the delivery of reliably 
clean water, investment in water supply, 
distribution improvements, new pumping 
plant equipment, replacement of aging 
water mains, equipment for pipeline repair 
and replacement, analysis of the service 
area’s aging water infrastructure, and a 
feasibility study for the use of recycled 
water. As part of our commitment to 
reliability and public safety, Golden State 
Water proactively invests in upgrading and 
maintaining its fire hydrants.
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